

BULLETIN

November 24, 1981

"O taste and see that the Lord is good: Blessed is the man that trusteth in Him."

Psalms 34:8 KJV

ATTENTION SENIORS WHO MISSED HAVING
THEIR PICTURES TAKEN IN THE REGISTRATION LINE: Wednesday after chapel
individual pictures will be taken these pictures are used in the placement brochure. Come appropriately
dressed!

ATTENTION LIBRARY USERS: All books and materials are due Dec. 2. All fines must be paid or cleared by the same date. Please pay fines as the Library.

Prayer Emphasis meets Monday, Nov. 30 at 7 p.m. in the chapel. Don't forget over the break - let's continue to pray for one another!

BEOG RECIPIENTS: Students can receive
Basic Grants for a B.A. degree at
Northwest College. In no way is their
BEOG jeopardized if they are planning
on a Bible-related degree from the
College. Rumors to the contrary have
been circulating around the campus
which are not true in this regard.
Thank you for noting this information.

OFF CAMPUS EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY: There is a job opening for a female student who is enrolled in the Junior College program and is eligible for financial aid. You do need your own transportation because the office that you would be working at is located in Seattle. You would be working in a very busy and challenging office. They are willing to train you. Please see Bev Johnson RIGHT NOW for more details!

The Library will be open from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Friday and Saturday, Nov. 27th and 28th.

THE 1981-82 NC SPEECH TEAM IS ON THE GO AGAIN! This past weekend at Lower Columbia College 7 NC students competed against 18 colleges and universities from as far away as San Francisco - and didn't do too bad! Every single NC student made finals (which means they placed at least 5th in their event), this is the first time this has ever happened. When you see Chrystal Hardy, Tracie Blakeslee, Mark Gilbert give them a great big congratulations and when you see Bud Henthorn and Steve Garcia congratulate them for taking 3rd in the Debate. Give Shirley Towne a big hug for taking 3rd in the Gruling Marathon event (she entered everything). Congratulate Doug Littleton for his 3rd place trophy in Oral Interpretation. PRAISE THE LORD!!!

Accounts for Fall quarter were due in full as of Nov. 6. Students must clear any unpaid account before finals can be taken by Dec. 4. Any student not able to pay by that deadline must sign a Promissory Note to be cleared to take finals. Please give attention prior to test week.

are interested in taking tickets at home games this year, please see Coach Kinney. We will need two for this week's Turkey-Day Tourney on Friday and Saturday. It pays!

TURKEY-DAY TOURNAMENT THIS WEEK-END! Bellevue

Community College vs. Seattle Pacific University J.V.'s at 6 p.m. Chemeketa Community
College vs. Northwest College at 8 p.m.
Prices: Students 50¢ and Adults \$1.50.

ON CAMPUS STUDENTS: Are you going to be without family on Thanksgiving? The Married Students would like to fellowship with you. If you could give your name to Tommy or Diane Gholson, Randy Altona, Steve or Cheryl Jamison, they would love to find you a family to spend the Thanksgiving Holiday with!

